ucu

University and College Union Undeb Prifysgol a Choleg Cymru

WALES RETIRED MEMBERS BRANCH

OFFICERS: Secretary: Andrew Price (Deceased)

Chair: Pam Hughes,

Vice-Chair: Norman Morgan,

Treasurer: John Martin

Andrew Price

The news that on the 3rd October Andrew, our Branch Secretary, died, will have saddened UCU members and the entire T.U. Movement throughout the UK.

We offer our sincerest condolences to Enid and all the family.

Christmas Social – Cancellation Notice

The decision has been made to cancel the Christmas Social which was due to be held on Friday 12 December. This is as a result of organisational difficulties regarding the arrangements.

Notification of AGM 2015

The next scheduled meeting, the AGM, will now take place on Friday 13th March 2015. Confirmation and Calling Notice, with full details, will be circulated nearer the time.

Pam Hughes

Llynfaes Uchaf Llynfaes Tynlon Holyhead LL65 3BJ

Tel: 01407 721106